
Hello Members, both returning and new.  We are excited for another summer 

season at Sher-Le-Mon.   

 

Please note that again this year, you have the option to either complete the paper 

copy application, or complete a Google Form online. The applications for the 2025 

season are now available from the Membership page. 

 

If completing it by hand, please apply your best penmanship so we can easily read 

your information when entering it into our database. 

 

Please note that, starting with 2025, we are no longer requiring an adult signature 

on the application for membership. We instead will require that an adult of legal 

age provide a signature to retrieve the cards for the membership and, at the 

same time, the individual signing is acknowledging they have read and agree to the 

terms in the Comprehensive Release from Liability and Indemnification present on 

the back of the 2025 Membership details sheet. 

 

Whether completing online or by hand, you MUST submit a payment for your 

application to be processed.  We are happy to report that this is the 4th year 

that our rates have remained the same.  You may still pay your membership fee in 

full, or utilize our 3 payment installment plan.  Your cancelled check(s) will be your 

receipt for all payments.   If you have any questions about the application process, 

please reach out to sherlemonclub@gmail.com 

 

We are looking forward to a fabulous summer season! 

http://www.sherlemon.com/pages/membership.html
mailto:sherlemonclub@gmail.com

